
NATIONAL BLOOD TRANSFUSION SERVICE 

Medical Director: C. C. Entwistle, M.B.Ch.B., F.R.C.Path 

Your Ref. 
Our Ref. 

20th October 1 

Dr. H.H. Gunson 
National Director 
The National Directorate 
Gateway House 
Piccadilly South 
Manchester 
M60 7LP 

Dear Harold, 

Regional Blood Transfusion Centre 
John Radcliffe Hospital 

Headington 
Oxford 0X3 9DU 

Telephone, Oxford (0865) 65711 
Fax: 0865 741343 

Direct Line: Oxford 

Colin has left to attend the AABB meeting in New Orleans. In his 
absence I have obtained a copy of his reply to Bill Wagstaff's letter 
of 7th June. He does not appear to have replied to the second letter 
dated 6th July. 

I can find no evidence that the AIDS leaflet made available to Blood 
Transfusion Centres during 1984 was formally issued to donors. Indeed 
the first time the AIDS leaflet was sent to donors individually with 
their call up card or as a hand—out at sessions was in March 1985. 

We will continue to search through our records for any further 
information. 

GRO-C 

M.M. Fisher
Deputy Director/ 

Scientific Services Manager 
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